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THE CHURCH OF 

JESUS CHRIST 
OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS 

October 27, 2022 

Dear Brothers, 

We are pleased to announce the 2022 Utah Area Broadcast, with a 
continued focus on the Utah Area Plan and its important principles. The 
link for this broadcast will be made available to you on the morning of 
November 17, 2022, via email and at UtahArea.ChurchofJesusChrist.org. 

We invite you to forward this message today to stake presidents and 
bishops, encouraging them to gather on the evening of November 17, 
2022. Unlike last year, we will not hold a 5 th Sunday to view this message. 
We ask that leaders invite ward and stake council members, including 
counselors and youth class presidencies, to gather in viewing the 
broadcast. 

The broadcast will last for approximately 1 hour and will include 
messages from Elder D. Todd Christofferson and the Utah Area 
presidency. The broadcast link will remain open and available through the 
end of the year. We will send another message to you once we have the 
link. 

Sincerely, 

Utah Area Presidency 




